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FUN PAGE
Discover the behind the scenes of the MUN conference!

FIRST UP, THE GOSSIP OF
THE DAY🫢🤫

Written by Fancy and Jade

Also, everyone seems very
excited for tonight’s gala
dinner! Girls are discussing
outfits and we even had sneak
peaks of people’s outfit ideas.
Many are speaking of wearing
dresses, heels or co-ordinated
sets.  There are also rumours
of a special “DJ” guest being
invited from the British
International School of
Ljubljana to spice up the party
with some songs...   

In the gossip boxes of the different committees,
we found some juicy info which was an eye
opening experience for all of the delegates. We
heard of ‘French’ Harry Potter and ‘Canadian’
Gru. Also lots of delegates seem to have a
special interest for the delegate of Singapore
immigration. 😍
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THE BEST DRESSED
DELEGATES OF THE DAY!

 This delegate for Animal testing went for a more
original option with an off-shoulder dress. She also
absolutely rocked the posing for the pictures and
looks like she came straight out of a fashion
magazine! 

This delegate for AI in
Warfare nailed the
classics: suit, tie and shirt,
but he didn’t stop there.
He thought to himself,
how could I make my
outfit even more special?
And decided to add his
own touch of personality
with his fun silver dotted
belt.

Finally, we have another delegate from the Animal Testing committee who
looks stunning in her beautiful grey dress. The silver buttons also match
perfectly with her choice of jewellery, and the sunlight could have been a paid
actor for this dazzling photo.

THE DELEGATE FOR
ANIMAL TESTING

THE DELEGATE FOR
AI IN WARFARE
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the advisors
and the

secretaries on
the opening

ceremony

APPRECIATION FOR ALL
OF THE STAFF 🤗🥰

Lastly, we would like to thank all
of the staff in the conference for
giving us all this wonderful
opportunity to not only challenge
ourselves in different positions,
but also meet and get to know
other people from other schools
around the world. This years
MUN conference has also slowly
come to an end, and the main
people we are the most grateful
for are the secretaries who has
put their hard work and time to
plan this conference in
collaboration with different
teachers, principals and
marketing teams.


